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NOTICE: Woodside Inspection Facility 
Reconstruction Begins 12/5/22  

  
The Taxi and Limousine Commission’s (TLC) Woodside Inspection 
Facility, located at 24-55 Brooklyn Queens Expressway West, 
Woodside, NY 11377, is undergoing construction to better serve 
licensees.  Improving service efficiency and reducing inspection time, 
this project will create an additional inspection lane to accommodate 
increasing appointments and expand inspection queuing, preventing 
congestion and streamlining traffic patterns at the facility’s entrance and 
exit. The TLC anticipates the reconstruction process to take 
approximately four years.  
  
The inspection facility will remain open, operating at a modified 
capacity during normal business hours. TLC strongly encourages 
licensees to arrive on time for their appointments.  
  
Beginning on December 5, 2022, and continuing throughout the 
reconstruction process, licensees should anticipate the following 
changes at the inspection facility:  
  

• Changing traffic flows; drivers should not wait on the 
street.  
• Reduced inspection lanes; you will be directed where to 
exit the property.  
• Temporary relocation of the Hacksite to the modular 
office; no vehicle access is allowed.  
• Relocation of inspections for hack-ups, visuals, and 
notices of violation.  
• Modified schedule for some inspections.   
• Limited capacity in the customer waiting room.  
• Changes to public restrooms.  

  
Please drive slowly when at the facility and pay attention to signs and 
directions given. We appreciate your patience and cooperation during 
this time and will communicate any changes impacting operations.  
  
If you have questions about the reconstruction, please email 
tlcexternalaffairs@tlc.nyc.gov.  
   
Sincerely,  
  
Taxi and Limousine Commission   
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